From: Seminole SO Public Affairs

To: Bentsen, Kristen M
Subject: ***UPDATE*** NEWS RELEASE: SCSO seeks help locating missing/endangered senior
Date: Sunday, May 24, 2015 9:32:45 AM

UPDATE: Mr. Vergara has been located in Brevard County and is in good health. Thank you for your
assistance.

From: Smith, Heather F

Sent: Saturday, May 23, 2015 9:00 PM

To: Press Release (cmservice@seminolesheriff.org)

Subject: NEWS RELEASE: SCSO seeks help locating missing/endangered senior

NEWS RELEASE
SCSO seeks help locating missing/endangered senior

Seminole Co. (May 23, 2015)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for
help locating a missing and endangered 86-year-old man.

Hilarino “Danny” Vergara was last seen at approximately 10 a.m. this morning when he left his
residence in Oviedo to visit the Senior Center on Econlockhatchee Trail in Orlando. He failed to
return home at 3 p.m. as expected. According to caretakers, Mr. Vergara has dementia and is
without medication. He is believed to be driving a 1997 Silver Mercury Grand Marquis with Florida
license plate 352 QJS.

Mr. Vergara is a Hispanic male and is 5’8" tall and 175 pounds. He has brown eyes and partially gray
hair. He was last seen wearing black pants and a blue shirt.

Investigators have issued a statewide Silver Alert. Anyone with information on his whereabouts is
urged to immediately call the SCSO at 407-665-6650.

Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored. For more information
contact:

Heather Smith (hsmith@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6748 - desk
(407) 474-5189 - cell
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